
Canterbury Rotary Club 
Increase in meal costs 

August 2019 
 
 
From: Neil Fraser  
Sent: 06 August 2019 15:16 
To:  All Club members 
Subject: Dining cost increase from £15.50 to £16  

  
We have received a notification that our Dining costs will now increase to £16, an increase of 50p per 
week. This has been agreed by Club Service. 
 
You will appreciate that it is not only the cost of the meal that we are paying for, but also the 'hire' of 
the venue, that also includes time for the numerous meetings that we have there. We are also paying 
for the staffed bar. 
 
Whilst nobody likes to see a pay increase, I feel that we are getting a good deal. 
 
Regards 
 
Neil 

 


